
BICKLEIGH PARISH COUNCIL 
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parishclerk@bickleigh.gov.uk 

 

                   
 

ANNUAL PUBLIC MEETING OF BICKLEIGH PARISHIONERS 

Tuesday 24th May 2022 

7pm in the Woolwell Centre 

 

NOTES 

 

Present: Councillors Carole Spencer (CS) (Chair), Paul Blight (PB), Brian Hill 

(BH), Lynn Tamsett-White (LTW) and Wendy Haymes (WH) 

In Attendance: Cllr Nicky Hopwood (NH) (SHDC), Sally Smale (Parish Clerk) 

 

1. The Chair of Bickleigh Parish Council welcomed everyone to the meeting 

2. Apologies for absence were received from Cllrs Lindy Scott, Jackie Taylor 

and Larry Taylor. 

3. There was no report from Devon County Council 

4. NH had distributed the SHDC report previously – see website 

https://bickleigh.gov.uk/2020-2/ 

5. CS read the reports from The Woolwell Centre and Roborough Recreation 

Hall – see website https://bickleigh.gov.uk/2020-2/ 

6. Public Forum -  no members of the public were in attendance 

 

Meeting closed at 7.12pm 
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